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I strongly oppose HB 3624.  When I chose to homeschool, I did so I could choose 

how and where my children would learn.  I value choosing a tester and location for 

the testing we do, and am willing to pay for that.  Having the government provide 

testing opens the door to more government regulation.  Government funds are never 

free because they cost taxpayers and come with stipulations.  Please vote no on HB 

3624. 


